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Traffic lane shifting along Heathcote Road 

0BHeathcote Road Upgrade 
November 2024 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Cabrogal people of the Darug Nation as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Work is continuing to advance on the 
Heathcote Road Upgrade between 
Infantry Parade, Holsworthy and The 
Avenue, Voyager Point. This will help 
reduce congestion, improve road 
safety and provide more reliable 
journeys for all road users. 

Traffic lane shifting 
We will be continuing to conduct several traffic 
lane shifts across the Heathcote Road Upgrade 
until the end of the year. Traffic lane shifts are 
when we transition traffic onto new sections of 
road we have recently built. There will be several 
changes in traffic conditions as we shift traffic 
lanes along Heathcote Road. 

When we will be working 
We will work for about eight nights between 15 
November and 20 December 2024, weather 
permitting, between the hours of 8pm to 5am at: 
• Heathcote Road near The Avenue
• Heathcote Road at the MacArthur Drive

Roundabout
• Heathcote Road between Alec Campbell

Drive and The Avenue

In addition to the nightworks, construction will 
also occur on certain weekends at the 
intersections. Partial lane closures and traffic 
control will be in place for the safety of workers 
and road users during pavement construction and 
the traffic lane shift. 

What this will mean for you? 
Night and weekend work is required to minimise 
traffic disruptions and reduce safety risks to 
workers and road users. 

The work may be noisy at times. However, we will 
make every effort to minimise the impact for 
residents by carrying out noisier work before 
midnight where possible.  

During night and weekend work we may use noisy 
machinery and equipment including:  

• generators/lighting towers
• excavators
• street sweepers
• concrete trucks and pumps
• powered hand tools
• asphalt profiler and roller 

What we are excited about 
• Improved traffic flow: The shifts will help

optimise traffic movement along Heathcote
Road and allow construction in key areas
needed for the upgrade.

• Enhanced safety: Moving traffic onto newly
constructed sections improves road safety for
both drivers and workers.

• Progress milestones: Each shift marks a
significant step forward in the project,
bringing us closer to completion.

• Upgraded infrastructure: New lanes, bridges
at Williams Creek and Harris Creeks, and road
surfaces mean a smoother and more reliable
route for all road users.
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Location of the works

 
Contact us 
 

 Project Infoline 1800 749 119 
 
 

 

 heathcoteroadupgrade@ertech.com.au 
 
 
Visit the online portal 
 
 
For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

 
 

MacArthur Drive restricted access - detour map (during weekend work) 

 
 

Traffic lane shifts occurring along Heathcote Road, east of Alec Campbell Drive (Holsworthy Barracks) 
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